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I am writing in support of LD 2086 - An Act to Amend the Law Governing the 
Disposition of Forfeited Firearms.
As a mother, resident of Yarmouth, and epidemiologist with 20 years of experience, I 
support this legislation aimed at improving gun safety in Maine.
I thank Senator Carney for this amendment and her leadership
on gun safety in Maine. However, more can be done to deal with the imminent threat 
posed by the easy access to weapons of war in our communities. Leaders must act to 
ban the sale and transfer of assault weapons and high-capacity magazines in Maine.
Thank you, 
Kate Ahrens


